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tcflV&siyo/IPrcet&ent’s Office.

November 11th, 1951

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G • t

Principal, McGill Qniversity.

My dear Sir Arthur;

I have just read with a great deal 

of appreciation your noble message to the students of

It throbs with the passion of your experience, 

and I am sure that they will listen to you as they would

Toronto.

to no other. Your words cannot fail to go home to the 

heart of many an undergraduate.

With personal thanks, I am,

Yours sincerely,

president.


